
 

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION:   TOWN OF GREENFIELD RESIDENTS 

As of today, August 2nd, 2023, the town has a new Building Inspection Company that it will be working 

with, GEC or General Engineering Company.  Please contact building inspector Aaron Holbach: 

aholbach@generalengineering.net or 608-697-8007 for building permits, questions, or any other 

building needs.  The residents who already have permits started with Bud Raymer, will close out those 

permits with him.  Look for contact information and permit links to be put on the town website as they 

are received.  Any questions, please call the town clerk, 608-452-4700 or 608-769-4138.  Thank you. 
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